
 is year the Australian-New Zealand Diocese will prayerfully commemorate the fortieth 
anniversary of the repose of Archpriest Rostislav Gan.  An exemplary pastor and noted 

liturgist, Father Rostislav served the Russian Orthodox Church in Shanghai, Hailar,
and Harbin before coming to Australia and serving as rector of the 

Intercession of the Holy Virgin Parish in Cabramatta, NSW, for over 20 years.

6:00 pm 7th December 2015: Matins
8.30 am 8th December 2015: Greeting of His Grace Bishop George of Canberra 

followed by Divine Liturgy and a panikhida 

A memorial banquet will be served in the church hall following Divine Liturgy.  
Over lunch, reminiscences of Father Rostislav and re#ections on his life and work will be 
shared by a number of senior clergymen of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside Russia.

All are welcome!

“Remember 
your leaders, 

those who 
spoke the word 
of God to you; 
consider the 
outcome of 
their way of 

life, and imitate 
their faith”. 

Hebrews 13:7
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